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Comments:     Please mote that livestock grazing on wilderness lands is in violation of the Wilderness Act

mandate. Thus, grazing permits need to end and permittees must be held accountable for all damage resulting

from past grazing. Impacts from grazing must be examined publicly and governed by the National Environmental

Policy Act. The Forest Service must meet its obligations to reduce grazing, prioritize protection of threatened or

imperiled species and preserve the integrity of public lands, National Forests and untrammeled Wilderness

Areas.

    The American public chose a course of action in support of President Biden's 30 x 30 land conservation

agenda, as well as the immediate reversal in policies addressing climate and biodiversity issues. Abandon the

destructive policies of the previous administration and its sacrifice of our wild lands to the for-profit livestock

industry. Drop the proposed Rangeland Management Directives and adhere to the law as clearly stated in the

National Environmental Policy Act, utilizing the required comprehensive rulemaking process. Shift

gears...embrace the future...reject the profit motive. Protect nature; it can't be replaced.

 


